
                       

 

Shipping from Far East to Europe? A 
PSS is coming up 
 

A Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) is coming into effect from Far East to North Europe 
and the Mediterranean including Oceania. This PSS is applicable for all containers 
gated in from January 1, 2024 until further notice. 
 
The details for this PSS are listed below: 

• USD 500 per TEU 
For your reference, the geographical scope of this PSS is explained below: 

• Click here 
 

If you require more information related to Ocean Tariff rates, please visit the tariff 
section of our website. As an alternative, please contact our customer service team 
at your location who will guide you based on your individual situation. 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/content/dam/website/downloads/pdf/Europe_Far_East_Trades_2023.pdf
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/online-business/quotation/tariffs/ocean-tariff.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

